UK RD REPORT: 
In line with government directives and health organisational advice we have been meeting to serve together via virtual platforms since March Region. This has been a busy time. Included in our report is a brief summary of NA business that has been addressed or in the process of being addressed due to the extraordinary measures that our fellowship is dealing with across the world as a direct result of COVID19.
European Delegates Meeting (EDM) and ECCNA36 Updates:
We have met twice in April by zoom for informal EDM fellowship sessions prior to and during the World Service Conference 2020-2022. The Summer European Delegates Meeting (EDM), 3rd – 6th September 2020 and ECCNA36 in Cairo, Egypt have been postponed. Discussion around meeting in a virtual capacity for the Summer EDM 2020 are on-going. A decision has been made for ECCNA36 to go ahead in the Ukraine in 2021. A proposal for ECCNA37 in Egypt 2022 is also in discussion. We will keep you linked in with updated information. 
Partial Virtual World Service Conference Summary:
The first order of business was to propose and pass a motion to hold a partial virtual WSC by a succession of e-polling emails from the NA World Board (WB). A number of polls were taken globally by Conference Participants (CP) with a view to move forward. As a result of these we have been attending a partial virtual World Service Conference since Friday 24th April 2020, due to the COVID19 Pandemic. This is the first time in history that the WSC has met in this capacity. There was also a live stream for observers during each session of business. 
The number of Conference Participants was around 280 which included Alternate & Regional Delegates, Alternate & Zonal Delegates, World Board Members, Co-Facilitors, Translators & NA World Services Staff. 
Voting participants were made up of: 
Regional Delegates (upto 118)
Zonal Delegates (6)
World Board members (11)
Elections of new World Board Members, Human Resource Panel (HRP) and Co-Facilitators took place. 
Between 24th April – 3rd May 10 virtual Motions were presented by the WB to prioritise business, these were voted on, 9 passed. See link for details https://www.na.org/admin/include/spaw2/uploads/pdf/conference/wsc2020virtual/Decisions%20made%20on%20Motions%20V1-V10.pdf
CAR/CAT decisions have been postponed to be discussed during the continuation of the WSC 2020-2022 cycle, which maybe several dates in August.
The future of Virtual NA, including on-line meetings will continue to be discussed in future Conference Participants webinars. Our next CP Webinar will potentially be at the end of June 2020.
It continues to be a great privilege to serve our NA Fellowship
In loving Service 
The Delegate Team
Alternate Delegate - Alt.rd.rsc@ukna.org 
Regional Delegate - Rd.rsc@ukna.org  

